
The student must submit a request for a make-up exam along with a justification document. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Consideration of applications for make-up exams by the Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 

 
 

It was deemed appropriate to grant  

the student the right to take  

a make-up exam 

 
 
 

 
The Student is not allowed 

to take the exam
 
 
 

  
The decision of the Board of Directors shall be communicated in writing to the Student Affairs 
Office and the instructor responsible for the course. 

 

 
Announcement of the exam schedule on the website and student bulletin board 
 

 

 
The Student Affairs Office has opened the button for faculty members to apply for make-up exams. 
 
 

 
Exam results are entered into OBS by the course instructor and announced. 

 
 
 

 

End of process 
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